
 8 2016 re: Davenport Diamond

 
From: Judy Land  
Sent: November-28-16 3:49 PM
To: Chair of Metrolinx; CEO (Metrolinx)
Cc: Cristina Martins; Steven Del Duca; Glen MURRAY; Ana Bailao
Subject: Metrolinx Board Meeting December 8 2016 re: Davenport Diamond
 
To Bruce McCuaig and all Board Members
 
I am writing this letter to you as a resident of the Davenport.
 
As a community we still have many concerns and we need to have these addressed.  
 
Noise and vibration concerns are paramount. We were promised that the number of
 trains would not increase until construction was finished.  Then we get a huge blow
at a recent meeting saying that the increase will start next year.  
 
You have told us that the noise mitigation is only for electric trains. What are we supposed to
do for the next 10 years with diesel.. which is how many decibels louder?
 
These are valid concerns that need to be brought to every citizen the 5 mile radius of the tracks
- in EVERY community you are going to screw with. 
 
There are still so many that do not know what is going to happen to their
neighbourhood.  What will the quality of life be if there are diesel trains running
outside our windows 36 times a day?
 
What is being done to mitigate the vibration of 100 year old homes? 
 
Why is this not registering with any of you?  
 
We have seen how Metrolinx totally ignored the community on the noise walls and look at
what has happened. Here is a thought, actually listen to the community and make smart
decisions. 
 
Judy Land
Davenport resident
 
 




